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The Judith A. Presch Desert Research Scholarship provides $500 for research support, 
plus a waiver of fees for 1 year of research use of the CSU Desert Studies Center. 
 
Applications due 1 November 
Open to graduate and undergraduate students pursuing research in arid lands.  
 
The scholarships were established in memory of Judith A. Presch, Human Resource 
Specialist at Cal State Fullerton and Desert Studies Center supporter. They are awarded 
annually to one undergraduate and one graduate student conducting desert-based 
research. Awardees will have fees waived for use of the CSU Desert Studies Center 
facilities for their research for 1 year. Applications will be reviewed and evaluated by the 
Award Committee of the California Desert Studies Consortium (CDSC). Awards will be 
announced in December. Awardees are expected to acknowledge the support of the 
CDSC in any reports (theses, dissertations, presentations) or publications that result from 
their research. 
 
IMPORTANT:  The application requires that your research sponsor send a letter of 
recommendation to desertstudies@fullerton.edu by the deadline. Plan ahead! 
 
Contact Dr. Paul Stapp, CDSC Director, at pstapp@fullerton.edu for more 
information, or visit the DSC website https://www.fullerton.edu/dsc/ 
 
Application link (Qualtrics):  
https://fullerton.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cZwkq0oh7YfGSRU  
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